

RON DESANTIS GOVERNOR 605 Suwannee Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. SECRETARY

8/3/2022

The Honorable Pete Buttigleg U.S. Secretary of Transportation U.S. Department of Transportation 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE Washington, D.C. 20590

RE: Thinking Outside the Car: Hernando's Safe Streets for All, Safe Streets and Roads for All Discretionary Grant Program, Funding Opportunity Number DOT-SS4A-FY22-01

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

Please accept this letter as an acknowledgement that Hernando County's Thinking Outside the Car: Hernando's Safe Streets for All project is consistent with the 2045 Transportation Plan and the Florida Department of Transportation's mission, vision, and values.

This project will help to inform regional planning to improve roadway safety for pedestrians, bicyclists, vehicles, and all roadway users in Hernando County.

FDOT is confident this project will achieve its intended goals. Your consideration in this project is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

David W. Gwynn, P.E.

District Seven Secretary